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Mickelson Anastasia; Rep Bentz; Rep Boone; Rep Heard; Rep Helm; Rep Holvey; Rep
Johnson; Rep Reardon; Rep VegaPederson; Rep Weidner; Rep Kotek

SB412

Dear Members of the House Committee on Energy and the Environment,

Please do not support SB412 which would allow the Port to dump dredge materials without sufficient oversight by DEQ. This
legislation would be a transparent attempt by the Port of Portland to weaken environmental regulations that are necessary to

protect the public and the environment. The bill serves the narrow interests of a few and goes against the obligation
of the legislature to observe the interests of all Oregonians for a fair and comprehensive process for disposing of

waste.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter,

Sylvia Hart-Landsberg



